
Liberty Utilities· 

Via Electronic and US Mail 

Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 

April 01, 2019 

Catherine A. McNamara 
Rates Analyst II, Rates & Regulatory Affairs 

0 : 603-216-3537 
E: Catherine.McNamara@LibertyUtilities.com 

RE: Docket No. DE 17-136; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities 
Tariff Revision - NH PUC No. 10 GAS 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas} Corp. (the "Company"}, enclosed for 
filing are certain pages of NH PUC No. 10-Gas impacted by the Company's January 4, 2019, filing of 
Original Page 97A and Original Page 978 in the above-captioned docket. Please note the Company's 
original filing inadvertently omitted reference to the addition of these pages in the Check Sheet and 
Table of Contents. This filing corrects that error. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please do not hesitate to call if you have any 
questions. 

Sincerely, 

Catherine A. McNamara 

Enclosures 

15 Buttrick Road, Londonderry, NH 03053 


